
 

PATIENT UPDATE 

From Monday 29th June 2020 phase 2 will commence for the safe reopening of Dental Prac=ces. 

During this phase in addi=on to URGENT DENTAL CARE we have been providing over the last 3 
months we are able to offer  NON URGENT DENTAL CARE, however treatments are limited to those 
that are non-aerosol genera=ng. 

Non-Urgent Dental Condi=ons include: 
• Mild dental trauma 
• Moderate dental pain 
• Moderate to severe caries  
• Fractured, loose or debonded restora=ons with moderate pain 
• Acute periodontal condi=ons 
• Moderate to severe, currently unstable periodon==s 
• Fractured, loose or debonded crowns, bridges, veneers 
• Fractured loose dentures 
• Denture addi=ons and relines 
• FiJng previously constructed dentures 
• Pa=ents in ac=ve orthodon=c therapy who have not been reviewed for more than 12 weeks 
• Fractured, loose or lost orthodon=c appliances 
• Preventa=ve treatment 
• SoN =ssue lesions (not clinically suspicious of cancer) 

We would appreciate your co-opera=on throughout this stage as there are several considera=ons to 
be taken into account whilst priori=sing treatment: 

1 Priority given to Urgent dental care needs 

2 Decreased hours for each den=st as per social distancing guidelines 

We would ask that as before you ring the prac=ce before aRending on 02894433888 or email 
recep=on on recep=on@templepatrick.dental 

Thank you all for your coopera=on during these difficult  =mes. Stay safe 

Templepatrick Dental 
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